THE BOARD OF FOREIGN MISSIONS

OF THE

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH IN THE U. S. A.

53 FIFTH AVENUE.

TREASURER'S OFFICE.

Dictated New York, March 8th, 188

Mr. W. H. Belden,

Bridgeton, N. J.

Dear Sir:--In reply to your favor of March 7th, I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your check for Ten dollars (\$10.00) for the North China Famine fund. We have not yet determined whether we shall publish the subscriptions to the North China Famine Fund or not. It seems a pity to spend money unnecessarily when we are so poor, for our own legitimate work. Of course we return receipts to the donors in order that they may know that they may know that the money has been suitably applied.

Your request for Lenox Hall, in which to hold a meeting of the Synod of New Jersey, the Board will be glad to extend to you the courtesy you ask, and we will set apart the hall for your use Thursday afternoon, March 14th.

Very sincerely yours,

Treas:

rrown